
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello St Chad’s families,  

Throughout lockdown and since returning to school, we have received some lovely 

'incidental' compliments from many of you about: 

 

🖤 how your child has settled back 

🖤 the new safety measures that we have introduced 

🖤 the support that school has continued to give to you and your child, even during 

lockdown 

🖤 the introduction of Class Dojo 

🖤 our new 'good-bye' bench and bubble machine 

🖤 our virtual Golden Book 

 

Thank you! It is always nice to hear good news. We always welcome and value your 

feedback. 

 

As many of these compliments have been in 'passing-bye,' it would be lovely if I 

could capture some of this feedback in writing. 

 

If you would like to share a compliment about school, please can I ask you to ping 

me a message via Class Dojo. 

 

However big or small your compliment is, it will help us greatly to make sure we 

continue to do these things. I will make sure that I pass on your compliment to those 

involved and use it to share good practice. 

 

Over the coming week we will be sharing a parent survey to help gather your views 

and opinions on many aspects of school. 

 

Thank you! 

Love Ms. Leach x  


